
OM Russia Missionaries
Sasha & Marina   Victor & Anya Karle   Olga Vakulenko

Oksana Bekena   Audrey Borkov 

Missionaries of the Week

Childcare Service
The Childcare Program is currently paused for the summer! We

will resume in September.

Meals on Wheels
For those in need of meals, please contact Sara Knelsen at

(204)362-6481 (cell)
Bulletin

If you have any prayer requests, praise items or announcements that
you would like included in the bulletin, please contact Eddy or Danielle

Janzen at (431) 733-3434 or (204) 332-0246 or email
eddyjanzen@icloud.com. 

The deadline for the bulletin is Friday at 6:00pm

Order of Service

Song Leader:                               Mark Elias

Announcements:                    Deacon Willie Penner

Laura KrahnPrelude:

Message:                                 Pastor Diedrich Peters
Pastor Eddy Janzen

Special
Number:                         

Menno & Linda Penner

 
Pray for Johan Ham as he is scheduled for back surgery this
Tuesday. They ask that you keep Johan and his wife, Margaretha,
along with their family and the doctors in prayer.
Pray for teachers, as well as homeschool parents as they are busy
preparing for another year of school. 

Prayer Requests/Praise Items

Pianist:                                          

This Week's Announcements
Monday, August 18th Youth (13+) at 7:30pm

Helen Penner

A Ladies Flower Farm outing has been planned for August 21 . The
cost to pick a bouquet is $30. If you’d like to come for an evening of
fellowship and not pick a bouquet, there is an entrance fee of $5.
There will be a fire, snacks and singing afterward, so bring a lawn
chair, as well as a vase or jar to take your flowers home in. The sign
up sheet is on the table in the foyer.
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The annual Men’s Fishing Trip is planned for September 5th-7 . All
men and boys 8 years of age and older are welcome to attend. John
Enns and Henry Schmitt will be in the dining hall between the
German and English service and after the English service today, as
well as next Sunday, for those who wish to sign up.
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There are sign up sheets in the foyer for Awana Staff. If you feel led,
please sign up to help with this important ministry to our children.
Men’s Canoe Trip is planned for September 26-28th, 2025. If you are
interested in attending, talk to Pastor David Elias. There is also a
paper with more information on the table in the foyer.

Upcoming

German:
English:

Adult Sunday School Pastor David Elias

Lord willing, we are planning to begin the kitchen project soon. We
would like to try to complete this project without making a loan, if  at all

possible. If  you feel lead, and if  you are able, to give a little extra over
the next few months that would help greatly. Thank you and may God

bless you for giving and may all Honor and Glory be to God. 

Kitchen Project
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But we preach Christ crucified   
1 Corinthians 1:23a

Welcome to
Zion Mennonite Church

August 17th, 2025
German Service
Adult Sunday School
Sunday School
English Service

9:20 am
9:20 am
9:20 am

10:45 am

Pastor Bill Thiessen
Pastor Henry Penner
Pastor David Elias
Pastor Diedrich Peters
Pastor Eddy Janzen
Deacon Ken Thiessen
Deacon Willie Penner
Deacon John Siemens
Deacon Rudy Knelsen
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204-325-9688
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